
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 13, 2013 

 

 

 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: WUTC v. Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. and American Disposal Co., Inc. 

 Dockets TG-130501 and TG-130502 (consolidated) 

 Staff Response to Bench Request No. 1 

 

Dear Mr. King:  

  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and seven copies of 

Commission Staff’s Response to Bench Request No. 1, and Certificate of Service.   

 

The enclosed CD contains the response to Bench Request No. 1 in the above dockets. 

 

The Bench Request is directed to Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. and American Disposal 

Company, Inc.  However, the Commission Staff prepared Attachment A to the Settlement 

Agreement and, therefore, Commission Staff is providing the response. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

STEVEN W. SMITH 

Assistant Attorney General  

 

SWS/emd 

Enclosures  

cc:  David W. Wiley w/enc. 


